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Dear Jenna: 

I have been contacted by residents in Hilltop Road and St. lames Mansions about their objections to the above 
planning applications. 

I support the objections of all the residents in the area including WHGARA. This dispute is a long running dispute 
and the applicant continues to submit planning applications that constitute an overdevelopment of the site and do 
not comply with Camden or Government policies. I gather be was previously required to demolish an extensions 
that was deemed unlawful. 

I hope all the objections submitted will he considered when reviewing these applications. 

Councillor Gillian Risso-Gill 
West Hampstead Ward 
Liberal Democrat Group 
London Borough of Camden 
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